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Over the past few years, we have heard a 
great deal about what is not happening in 
schools today.  My research traveling to 
schools in the US and in other countries and 
interviews with dozens of teachers, school 
leaders, and others, has shown an incredible 
blending of changing pedagogical perspectives 
with new technologies. Two major outcomes 
will be discussed.  First, there is an evolution in 
recognizing that all educators are not going to 
implement changing practice in the same way; 
thus, professional expectations must be 
personalized in the same way we strive to 
personalize student learning.  Second, it is 
clear that school leaders are essential in the 
implementation of these changes, through their 
allocation of resources and in their celebration 
of individual’s efforts. This talk brings together 
some of the exciting things that are happening 
in schools.	

	
About the Presenter:                    	
Lynne Schrum, Ph.D. is a Professor in the Abraham S. Fischler College of Education at Nova 
Southeastern University. Previously she served as Dean of the College of Education and 
Human Services, West Virginia University. Her research and teaching focus on appropriate 
uses of information technology, preparing school leaders and teachers for the 21st century, 
and effective and successful online teaching and learning. She has written and edited sixteen 
books and numerous articles; she has been the editor of the Journal of Research on 
Technology in Education (JRTE) (2002-2012; 2016-2018). Dr. Schrum is also a past-
president of the International Society for Technology in Education (ISTE). 	
 	
Graduate Student Luncheon:	
Graduate students interested in attending the catered luncheon with Dr. Schrum should 
RSVP to Jiahui Wang (jwang01@ufl.edu) by October 6, 2017. The luncheon is scheduled for 
October 10, 2017 from 11:00am to 1:00pm in the Terrace Room (G-400). 	
		


